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Easter Egg Hunt – April 9, Holy Thursday, 

10:00AM, we will hunt eggs as classes 

either inside or outside depending on the 

weather. Each family is asked to send in a 

bag of wrapped candy or small toys to  

put in the plastic eggs.  We have plenty  

of eggs. The teachers will make or  

provide a basket for the kids.  Join us  

if you can.  And the Easter Bunny will be 

here for photos. 

 

Closed on Good Friday, 

April 10. 

Blessings to all. 
 

Thank You‘s –  Daniel for hanging our 

window screens; Dale for bus assistance 

and replacing a ceiling fan. 
 

April Birthdays –  Miles Varner, 2nd;  

Alphonse Williams, 11th; Corbin Cole, 14th; 

Ms. LaTondra, 17th; Fr. John, 18th.  Come 

to the office for a gift.  

 

Summer Camp for School-aged Kids -  If 

you are looking for a camp for your older 

child, consider us.  Children must have 

graduated from Kndg and be no older than 

12 years.  Mrs. Cath and Katie will be back 

again along with Mr. Matthew, bus driver. 

We have a field trip 4 or 5 times weekly.  

Cost is $150 each week.  Sign up for the 

weeks you need care or all of them.  Camp 

starts May 26 and ends August 7.  Get 

your name on the list in Margaret’s office. 

  

Jesus Time – April 8, 9:30AM in church.  

We will review the Stations of the Cross. 
 

Community Service – Corita’s Corner –  

Kansas Ave/1st Str.  Donate small bags of 

chips.  Due 15th of month please.  Put in 

box in lobby.  Fifteen people have. 
 

Board Meeting – We will meet upstairs on 

April 9, 5:15PM.  Welcome to Ariane 

Messina, new member. 
 

Vroom.org -  When you go back and forth 

with your child, talking about what they 

see, you help them begin to learn words.  

They’re making connections between words 

and what they represent, a key element of 

being able to talk.  By responding to their 

interests, you’re prompting them to learn 

more. 

 

Continue washing your child’s hands upon 

entering center.     THANK YOU 
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